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02 Jar 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.     009                 s.2025

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON PROGRAMME     FOR
INTENATIONAI STUDENT AssrssRENT (plsA) IN suppORT OF THE

NATIONAL LEARNING RECOVERY PLAN

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Fhogram Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Junior High Schools
All Others Concerned

1.           Pursuant to the Division  Memorandum No. 460, s. 2024, titled "Division
Seminar-Workshop on Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA)
in Support of the National Leaming Recovery Plan," please be informed of the
change of schedule from December 18-20, 2024, to January 15-17, 2025.

2.       All provisions stated in the previously issued Memorandum still apply.

3.       Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is
earnestly desired.

::::n:ESO/ACARD C. DOMINGO
ools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated
Reference: DepEd Memorandum No. 034, s. 2024
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

ASSESSMENT              VALIDATION
TESTING
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